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Bronx, NY – Senator Gustavo Rivera (D, WF-Bronx) and Bronx Community Health Network,

Inc. (BCHN) took a tour of The Family Health Center to promote “Bring Your Loved One to

the Doctor Day” on Friday, September 30, 2011 at 12:00 PM. Senator Rivera has been

partnering with Bronx Borough President Ruben Diaz Jr., the Bronx Community Health

Network, Inc., Montefiore Medical Center, and other community partners as part of the

Bronx CAN Health Initiative. The month of September has been focused on highlighting the



importance of preventative medicine and accessing healthcare regularly as part of

maintaining one’s health. During the tour Senator Rivera weighed himself, took part in a

cooking demonstration and also had his blood pressure taken.


